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Attorney Presentation - "Changes In Overtime Rules Are
Coming - Are You Ready?"

October 13, 2016

Douglas M.
Oldham
Of Counsel

Doug Oldham of the Columbus office presented to 50 members of the
Grandview Chamber of Commerce during its monthly luncheon on Oct. 13.
The presentation, "Changes in Overtime Rules are coming - Are You Ready?,"
was Doug's third on the Department of Labor's regulations that will take effect
Dec. 1.
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